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At the 2018 A.G.M, which was held at the Club on Monday 14th May, Phil Anning was elected as the 
new Club President, taking over from Kevin Lobb who had done an excellent job in his 3 years. 

Also significant at the A.G.M was the election of two new Life Members, being John Fowler and Pat 
Smythe. Both are worthy recipients of the honour, after any years of service to the Club. 
Congratulations to you both. 

Pat was the only one at the meeting as John was off travelling, so President Kevin presented Pat with 
his Life Members Medallion. 

 

Also significant was that 21 Members were eligible for a 15 year Service Badge. 14 were there at the 
meeting and are shown here. 



 

It is pleasing to see that Club Members stay loyal. 

 


